
CITY HALL • 100 STATE STREET • BELOIT, WI 53511
Office: 608/364-6700 • Fax: 608/364-6609

www.beloitwi.gov
Equal Opportunity Employer

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC - AMENDED

March 7, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

The Planning & Building Services Division has received a petition to vacate a part of Gateway
Boulevard in front of 1901 Gateway Boulevard. The encroachment of a utility building in the
Right-of-Way is an irregularity to be cleaned-up by this action. The city would like to vacate the
0.34 acre area of land around the Booster Station and create a Certified Survey Map for the new
parcel of land.

The following public meetings will be held regarding this application:

City Plan Commission: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the
matter can be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street.

City Council (Public Hearing): Monday April 18, 2022 at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the
matter can be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street.

We are interested in your opinion.*

*Due to the COVID-19 crisis, members of the public are highly encouraged to provide oral
or written comments to the Commission and City Council via alternative means. You may
mail your comments to the attention of Hilary Rottmann at 100 State Street or via email to
rottmannh@beloitwi.gov. You may also call (608) 364-6708 to provide your comments
over the phone. In-person attendance at Commission and Council meetings will be limited.






